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Our monthly meeting was held on June 13, 2015 with 18 members in attendance and our National Rep, Aneen Albus being excused. Minutes from the previous meeting and treasurer’s report were given and adopted as read. 

President Sharon Stolz gave a report in regards to her meeting with Lyle Cunningham regarding placements and transfers for the upcoming school year.  Lyle reported that there were five transfer requests that he is looking at.  Sharon attended the June 11 School District Awards Ceremony where support staff were honoured for years of service and retirement.  In the past school year, Sharon has sat on the committee putting together an Occupational and Health and Safety manual.  This manual will officially be implemented into schools during the next school year.  Sharon and Jake held the Unite for Fairness meeting with the Catholic support staff which they reported went very well. 

Wellness Committee reported they looked after seven employees since the last meeting with fruit baskets or donations, depending on the desire of the member.  

New Business: Our local will be sending three members to National Convention in Vancouver October 31-November 7, 2015.  A motion was made to purchase a four drawer filing cabinet for the president.

The meeting ended with congratulations and farewell to two retirees in attendance.

This is just a brief summary of the business handled at our meeting.  Any financial information cannot be posted but you can contact your Shop Steward for more information if required.   If there is any discrepancy between this report and the actual minutes from the meeting, the actual minutes will over rule.    

President Sharon Stolz
